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The STEP Foundation recently granted $500 to the Seneca Free Library to assist with their new Music 

Garden. Kate Haynie, library director, shared that "from the moment the instruments were installed, 

people have been enjoying them. In fact, there were children in the garden before the city crew could let 

us know they were finished." STEP is proud to assist organizations with community projects like this!  



Save the Date for Community Day in the Park! 

 

 
You can be a part of paying it forward by donating! Simply mail a check to the STEP 
Foundation or donate online by clicking this link: www.nemahastep.org. 

http://www.nemahastep.org/

